
Tender Heart High School, Sector 33-B, Chd. 

Notice for Playgroup to Class-IX  

Dear Parent,        Dated: 21.01.2023 

This notice is issued to inform you that school will re-open from Monday, 

23.01.2023 and be functional normally. 

Timings of the school will be as previous. 

Principal 

 


